
WELCOME TO THE 

 WILSON CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 FOOD SERVICE DEPARTMENT 

All students eat free!!  The USDA announced that all students will eat free for the 

entire 2020-21 school year.  This means that each student is eligible to receive 

one breakfast meal and one lunch meal, each day, at no charge.   

While students are in school they receive free meals.  Free meals are available 

daily for distance learners, also.  Simply click on the link marked Distance 

Learning Meal Order Form and fill in the required areas.  If you don’t know the 

student ID number simply put 1234 and I will look it up.   

Meals will be available for pick up at the high school fitness center entrance daily 

from 10:30 am - noon.  The menu for the distance learning meals is available 

under the menu tab.  

In allowing your child to receive meals and participate in the Wilson Central 

School District meal program you help keep the program strong for families in 

need. 

If you have any questions or concerns please call or email the Food Service 

Director, Sue Bell at 716-751-9341 x 139 or sbell@wilsoncsd.org 

 


